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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF THE BOARD OF 

DIRECTORS OF THE CABAZON WATER DISTRICT IN 

CONNECTION WITH THE FILING OF A REPORT REGARDING 

THE ANNUAL WATER STANDBY CHARGE FOR FISCAL 

YEAR 2020-2021 WATER STANDBY CHARGE ON THE TAX 

ROLL  

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT A REPORT THAT DESCRIBES THE AMOUNT OF 

THE CABAZON WATER DISTRICT’S WATER STANDBY CHARGE (THE “CHARGE”) & 

THE DELINQUENCIES DUE & OWING, IF ANY, FOR SUCH CHARGE FOR EACH 

AFFECTED PARCEL OF REAL PROPERTY WITHIN THE DISTRICT HAS BEEN FILED 

WITH THE SECRETARY OF THE DISTRICT.  A PUBLIC HEARING HAS BEEN 

SCHEDULED FOR AUGUST 5, 2020, AT 2:30 P.M., & WILL BE HELD AT 14618 

BROADWAY ST., CABAZON, CA, 92230. AT WHICH TIME THE BOARD OF 

DIRECTORS WILL HEAR & CONSIDER ALL EVIDENCE, TESTIMONY, OBJECTIONS, 

OR PROTESTS BY ALL INTERESTED PERSONS, PROPERTY OWNERS, VOTERS & 

TAXPAYERS, TO THE WRITTEN REPORT OF THE ANNUAL CABAZON WATER 

DISTRICT WATER STANDBY CHARGE.  
 


